
Karen Albig Smith, Candidate 
for NC District 11 Secretary 

After six years as Third Vice Chair I found it 
diƯicult to discontinue my service to our 
District.  As Secretary I can continue to 
engage our counties and contribute to the 
work our teams have built here in Western 
North Carolina.  Admittedly the workload as 
Secretary will be less demanding than when I 
served as Third Vice, but I am happy about 
that.  And I am also happy to be able to work 
with this phenomenal team of candidates for 
the next two years.  I hope I can earn your 

support to continue serving the District 11 OƯicer Board.   

My goals for the next two years are to work with our executive team to get our US 
Congressional Candidate to victory and service in the U.S. House.  I would like to triple our 
subscribers to the District 11 news.  I would hope to build an understanding not only with our 
western counties but with the state party to see districts are relevant, that we provide 
valuable support to our counties and can serve a meaningful purpose in the party structure.  
I also want to continue working to lift up the voice of our rural counties.  All our voices need 
to be heard. 

I look forward to your support of my candidacy.   


